
16  October 2015 
 

 

RE: YEAR 1 VISIT TO HONGQIAO ZOO – WEDNESDAY 21 OCTOBER 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
After our disappointment when the Y1 Hongqiao Zoo trip cancelled on Wednesday, I am pleased to tell you we 

have re-schedule it for Wednesday 21 October.  

 

• We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and returning to school in the afternoon in time for the 

usual end of day arrangements. 

• Students who normally have school lunch will be provided with a packed lunch on the day. All other 

students will need to provide their own lunch. You may pack an additional drink and small snack should 

you wish to. Children will also need to bring a suitable good sized bag to carry their belongings in. 

• Students will be required to wear uniform as normal on the day, but should wear comfortable walking 

shoes and depending upon the weather either a sunhat or light jacket. 

 

Parent who have volunteered as helpers will be contacted by their child’s class teacher.  

 

Should you have any further questions, you can send your child’s teacher an email or send them a message in the 

home school communication book. 

 

Hopefully this trip will go ahead this time! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sarah Rawson 

Year 1 Leader 

 

  

 


